
Important dates for your diary 

Date Event 

09.12.2024 
9:15am and 
2:30pm 

KS1 Nativity —parents invited 

12.12.2024 Christmas jumper day—Children 
to dress in Christmas jumpers or 
bright colourful jumpers. No 
cost.  

12.12.2024 Sponsored Reindeer Run 2:00—
3:00pm. Please see the details 
on class pages.  

13.12.2024 Class Christmas parties 

17.12.2024 Christmas Dinner Day 

18.12.2024 
9:30am and 
2pm 

KS2 Christmas concert—parents 
invited. Our 2pm performance is 
at All Saints Church 

18.12.2024 Christmas Pantomimes for EYFS 
and KS1 

19.12.2024 PTA Christmas discos 

20.12.2024 Children break up for Christmas 
holiday—no Wraparound 

06.01.2025 Teacher training day  

07.01.2025 Children return to school 

14.02.2025 Break up for half term 3:15pm 

24.02.2025 Children return to school  

Headteacher’s message  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
It has been a wonderful and busy week. We are really                       
embracing the Christmas season! On Wednesday, the lovely 
volunteers from All Saints Church came to deliver the ‘Open the 
book’ assemblies as part of our personal development offer. 
This month’s assembly was based around the Christmas story.  

We also ended the week on a high note with our EYFS              
production of a Wriggly Nativity. It was wonderful to see the 
confidence in our children as they sang and performed for two 
large audiences.  
We are also really looking forward to next week’s KS1 nativity                 
performance.  
New assemblies 
This week, Mr Kilburn launched a new assembly for the children 
that we will be having on Thursdays. They come from a platform 
called Lyfta which is all about global connections and developing  
empathy for others. The children really enjoyed the first         
assembly about kindness.  
Spring term after school clubs 
Next week we will be sending out some information about the 
clubs for next term. Some will be changing and we look forward 
to seeing lots of children signing up for these opportunities.  
Reindeer Run 
Next week’s sponsored Reindeer Run is fast approaching and we 
are looking forward to raising some additional funds that we 
can spend on our playground equipment. We have also          
provided our PTA with a wish list to help us continue to improve 
our outdoor offer.  
Toy donations 
We are still accepting donations of toys, dressing up items,     
jigsaws and small world items so if you have any that your child 
has grown out of, please do send them in. Thank you.  
Mrs Atherton 

Friday 6th December 2024 
Issue 12 24/25 

School fundraising: 
 

We raised a grand total of 
£229.25 for the Royal 

British Legion this year.  
 

We raised £218.30 
for Children in Need 

thanks to your      
donations. 



ATTENDANCE UPDATE 
This week I had a really good meeting with Karen      
Parkinson from TAW about our attendance at Wrekin 
View.  She was delighted with the high percentage of 
attendance.  She is happy with the improvements in the 
different year groups and groups of children. 
 
I have also received, for the second year in a row, a 
National Attendance Award.  Our attendance is in the 
top 25% in England, when compared to other Primary 
Schools.  Well done everyone!  

Whole School 96% 

Wrekin Giants 82% 

Nursery 91% 

Rec S 89% 

Rec J 96% 

Lang Class 93% 

1GP 96% 

1C 92% 

2JS 97% 

2CL 95% 

3A 95% 

3P 97% 

4KH 99% 

4S 98% 

5W 99% 

5J 97% 

6C 94% 

6H 94% 

2024—2025 term dates 
Autumn 2 04/11/2024 20/12/2024 

Christmas Break 23/12/2024 06/01/2024 

Spring 1 07/01/2025 14/02/2025 

Half Term 17/02/2025 21/02/2025 

Spring 2 24/02/2025 11/04/2025 

Easter Break 14/04/2025 25/04/2025 

Summer 1 28/04/2025 23/05/2025 

Half Term 26/05/2025 30/05/2025 

Summer 2 02/06/2025 18/07/2025 



The teachers choose a pupil who they feel has done something special in the week for this award. This 

could be academic or for behaviour and conduct linked to our values of happy, successful, curious       

communicators.  

Class Pupil Reason 

WG James For learning and reciting the class story this week 

N Reverie For always looking out for your friends and showing such kindness in the 

RJ Gracie For always being amazing and a fabulous Mary in the play 

RS Kaisan-Jai For being an excellent role model 

1C Dylan For a fantastic effort in writing and achieving 10/10 in his spellings 

1GP 
Harley 

For growing in confidence and sharing his ideas during whole class discus-

sions 

2JS Leona For showcasing her amazing drama skills in our nativity performance  

2CL Freddie Always listening in class and being able to answer tricky questions about his 

Language class Barbara For understanding her division and putting in a great effort in all of her 

3P Dotty For having a great attitude to learning and doing things Wrekin View way 

3A Zain For his great effort towards his assessments  

4KH Daisy For having such a positive attitude in all areas of learning  

4S Rabia For having great attitude to her learning and always having a smile on her 

5J Sheridan For excelling in writing and using a wide vocabulary 

5W Eva For taking on a positive attitude to both her work and friendships 

6C Jacob For brilliant success in his mock SATs and vast improvement on his previous 

6H Abdullah For showing resilience during his assessments and being successful  

Readers of the week 
Our readers of the week have been working hard on their reading in school and at home.  

1C  Ella 1GP   Ayra   2CL  Freyja 2JS Kira  

3A Tiffany    3P Nikodem       4KH  Lauren 4S Iris 

5J  Olivia 5W  Olyvia  6C   Mark 6H  Amy  



Happy Healthy Active Holidays Winter Activities are live!! 
Winter HHAH activities are live now!!! 
Check out the booking system at hhah.telford.gov.uk to see the fantastic activities that Telford 
and Wrekin have running over the Christmas period. Spaces are filling 
fast so get booking.   
If you require any support with your booking please don’t hesitate to 

email holidayactivityhub@telford.gov.uk  

Sunday 8th December 4pm 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=govdelivery.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9saW5rcy0yLmdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5LmNvbS9DTDAvaHR0cHM6JTJGJTJGaGhhaC50ZWxmb3JkLmdvdi51ayUyRiUzRnV0bV9jb250ZW50PSUyNnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwlMjZ1dG1fbmFtZT0lMjZ1dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5JTI2dXRtX3
mailto:holidayactivityhub@telford.gov.uk


This week in nursery, the children explored expressing their feelings. The children made puppets to talk about 
different emotions and talk about how they felt in various situations. 
They also had lots of fun with the big tyres in KS1 playground, pretending they were bumper cars and rides.  

A wonderful week of learning and play! 

Wrekin Giants have been developing their fine motor skills through cutting and sticking to create their 
letters to Santa.  

Each class has       

produced their very 

own Christmas hoop. 

Don’t they look     

wonderful? 


